31 December 2024

Cancellation of Weekly Bidding Exercise for Vehicle Registration Numbers
(31 January to 3 February 2025)

1. Due to the upcoming Chinese New Year public holidays on 29 and 30 January 2025
(Wednesday and Thursday), LTA will cancel the weekly bidding exercise for vehicle
registration numbers scheduled to open on 31 January 2025 (Friday).

2. The weekly bidding exercise for vehicle registration numbers prior to the Chinese New
Year public holidays will remain as scheduled, and will be held from 24 to 27 January 2025
(Friday to Monday). The results of the bidding exercise will be released from 12:00pm on 28
January 2025 (Tuesday). Successful bidders will be notified of the results through email. Bid
results will also be available on the OneMotoring website online enquiry service
(onemotoring.lta.gov.sg).

3. The weekly bidding exercise for vehicle registration numbers will resume on 7 February
2025 (Friday) and close on 10 February 2025 (Monday). Available numbers for bidding will
be published on the OneMotoring website from 6 February 2025 (Thursday) and results of the
bidding exercise will be released on 12 February 2025 (Wednesday).



